
12/21/62
 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

I am leaving this afternoon (in an hour to be exact) for a 
two weeks I vacation. I just want to send this follow-up 
request for your social security number, or word from you 
that you do not have such. Since I wrote you, two other 
requests have come in for this information: from F.W.Means & Co. 
and from Cities Service Company. 

F. W. Means has sent you a check for $40.00 as a year-end
dividend of forty cents per share and an extra dividend of 
forty cents per share on your Common Stock. I've sent it 
for deposit to Harris Trust and Savings. 

You have received cards from: Frances and Walter Cameron (who 
wrote: "Did we t§ill you that we saw your picture at the 
Seattle Fair? And there was a huge picture of your instrument 
plus nice write up. We\'ere proud to know you. II ) and from 
John ~1. King (who sent a clipping about the $870,000 Radio 
Telescope at the University of Illinois being dedicated and 
wrote: "Hope this reaches you by Christmas. Have a wonderful 
1963. Jock and I sold our house and move~ to a Wheaton apt.
Jan. 14. All happened in 3 weeks. Thot we needed a newer 
house,¢'o Dad fine. All well here. Hope your ear is finel lt ) 

and from Dorothy and Jim Reber (who wrote: "Drop by the 
next time you come thru the U.S.A. We saw your name in Time, 
nice article. Write us a line about your present project:rrT 

When I return I will pack up the above and any others and 
send by sea mail. 

Mrs. Gormley will be taking over the mail and routine of my
work while I'm gone. 

I can1t do this messy letter over because I havenlt time. 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 
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